
             BROWN DEER HIGH SCHOOL 
8060 N 60th Street 

Brown Deer, WI, 53223 
414-371-7000 

 

                  
Dear Brown Deer High School Families,  
 
 

We are so excited to welcome you to a brand new school year filled with learning, laughter, and 
lots of exciting adventures! Whether you’re returning to familiar hallways or stepping into our 
school for the very first time, we are thrilled to have you as part of our school family. 

This year will be full of discovery—new friends, new skills, and plenty of opportunities to grow 
both inside and outside the classroom. Our teachers and staff have been working hard to get 
everything ready for you, and we can’t wait to see you all.  

I cannot wait to see all the incredible things we accomplish this year as a school community. 
Together, we can encourage our peers, learn new things, form new friendships, and create 
endless opportunities to succeed.  

 

Enjoy the rest of your summer falcons! See you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 
Chvala Brown  
Principal 
Brown Deer High School  
 
 


